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So glad May is here and 
there is Spring in the air! 
After that long and tough 
Winter, it feels good to 
be enjoying everything 
outdoors!!  Hope 
everyone had a good 
school year! I found 
some end of the year 
evaluations that may be 
of use to you as you 
wrap up your student 
council!  Thanks for all 
the work, time, and 
effort each of you put 
into your council.  It is 
appreciated by so many!   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 HAVE A GREAT 
SUMMER VACATION 
FILLED WITH 
FAMILY, FRIENDS, 
AND LOTS OF TIME 
TO RELAX AND 
REJUVENATE YOUR 
SPIRIT AND HAVE 
FUN!  READ A BOOK!  
  

 Gary Linn SDSCA Executive Director 
SDSCA Newsletter from the hills 



 

 

 

 

 

• Go for a picnic. It seems a little old-fashioned, but a 
picnic can still be a lot of fun. 

• Unplug and go connect with your real life friends. ... 
• Go find your nearest body of water. ... 
• Walk somewhere. ... 
• Try something you've never tried before. ... 
• Start a garden. ... 
• Plank yourself three times a day. ... 
• Go on a vacation. 
• Play on a slip n slide. 
• Attend and Outdoor Concert. 
• Try a new Food. 
• Ride a Ferris Wheel. 
• Be a tourist in our Town 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 



 
 

 

 



 

 


